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Slavkov u Brna, 26" of April, 2011
Dear Biketrial Delegates, Riders, Friends,

We have all been anxiously watching the difficult situation unfolding in Japan as they confront

the terrible devastation wrought by the earthquake and tsunami. The situation is dire beyond
imagination. Thanks to our Japanese friends we have learned how badly some regions were affected,
what has taken place these past days, and how the country, cities and people have had to adjust.

To help ease the suffering of the Japanese people, and in particular, the suffering of our friends linked
to the sport of Biketrial in Japan, we have decided, in collaboration with BJU and BIU to organize a
collection to support an individual family or families connected with biketrial from the areas most
affected.

You can submit your contributions via the E.B.U. account (nr: 35-4355360257/0100, IBAN
CZ1001000000354355360257, SWIFT (BIC) KOMBCZPPXXX), operation symbol is 1100100 or hand
them over directly to the E.B.U. Treasurer Mr. Janoska during the EBC in Sweden. All donors will
receive a voucher confirming their donation. The collection will be closed after the EBC, and all
donations will be carefully booked and the cost of organizing the collection and transferring the
resulting amount will be covered using other EBU funds. We are going to inform you how much money
we have in the meantime.

We have no doubt that we will be able to raise an amount enabling us to support several Japanese
families from the BikeTrial fraternity, helping them to meet their basic subsistence needs in these
challenging times.

If you need more information about the collection, please don’t hesitate to contact assistant of the
E.B.U. Mrs. Anna Smehlikova (anna.smehlikova@liko-s.cz) or president of the E.B.U.
(euro@eurobiketrial.com).

We would like to thank you sincerely for all your contributions.

Best regards,

Libor Musil
President of the E.B.U.
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